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15th November 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Football Tournament at Amberley CofE Primary School  

 

Your child has been selected to take part in a Mini Football Tournament against 3 other schools on the 

afternoon of Wednesday 22nd November at Amberley CofE Primary School. 

 

Your child will need to bring: 

 Football kit will be supplied by the school. 

 Football boots. 

 Two bottles of water for during the afternoon. 

 Appropriate clothing for the day (wet weather gear). 

 Shin pads are essential as children will be wearing studs. 

 

We are looking for parents to help transport the children to and from Amberley CofE Primary School 

leaving school at approximately 1.15pm and it would be helpful if you could collect your child/ren 

directly from Amberley CofE Primary School at 4pm.   

 

Please complete the attached consent form and reply slip, return it to the office by Monday 20th 

November. 

 

We are looking forward to an exciting afternoon of sport. 

Thank you. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Rob Neary 

PE Co-ordinator 
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Football Tournament at Amberley CofE Primary School on Wednesday 22nd November  2017 

 

Name of Child………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

I am able to help transport the children over Amberley CofE Primary at 1.15pm on Wednesday 

22nd November and I can take………. in my car. 

 

I will collect my child………………………………………………………………………………. from amberley CofE 

Primary School at 4pm on Wednesday 22nd November  and I give permission for my child to 

travel to Amberley CofE Primary School  either in parents or staff cars. 

 

Signed………………………………………………………………………………………………………Date…………………………… 

 


